
S p e c i a l  M D C  C o n v e n t i o n  t o  b e  C o n v e n e d  

Multiple District C Council of Governors has approved a special multiple district con-

vention to be convened on Saturday, October 21st at the Medicine Hat Lodge, Medi-

cine Hat Alberta. 
 

The purpose of this convention is to endorse the candidacy of Lion Dr. Patti Hill for 

the office of 3rd International Vice President of Lions Clubs International for 2019 

and 2020.   
 

Voting on Dr. Hill’s candidacy is the only piece of business conducted  

at this special MDC convention. 
 

Voting on this ballot only will take place Saturday afternoon from 1:30—2:00 pm in 

Salon 157. 
 

Each chartered club in good standing in LCI and MDC shall be entitled to one dele-

gate and one alternate for each ten members or major fraction thereof who have 

been enrolled for at least one year and a day the club. 
 

For those registered and attending the District C-2 Convention, certification will be 

from 3:00—6:30pm Friday, and Saturday from 7:30 am—9:30 am at the same time 

certification is available for the District C-2 convention. 
 

For those wishing to vote and are not registered for the District C-2 Convention, you 

may be certificated Saturday morning in Salon 157 from 11:15—11:45 am and again 

at 1:30 pm.  Voting will commence immediately at 1:30—2:00 pm in Salon 157. 

 

District C-2 Conference 2017 

October 20/21, 2017 

Medicine Hat, Alberta 


